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4/29 Baseball Senior Night
5/1 & 2 Ilearn Testing
5/4 6-12 Spring Concert
5/6 Softball Senior Night 
5/10 Enrichment Day
5/16 Career Day
5/19 Open Enrollment/Open House 3:00-5:00pm
5/21 Board Meeting 6:00pm
5/22 MS Athletic Awards 5:30pm
5/24 Snow Make-Up Day
5/27 Memorial Day, No School
5/30 Last Student Day
5/31 Graduation 7:00pm
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Sports:

Upcoming Events:

Birthdays:
4/27 Abby D.
4/28 Weston L.
4/28 Asher M.
4/28 Christopher R.
4/29 Jameson D.
4/29 Gabriela S.
4/30 Zoe P.
4/30 Olivia B.

4/29 V Boys Baseball vs Morgan (H) 4:30
4/29 V Girls Softball vs Morgan (H) 4:30pm
4/30 V Track @ Westville 4:30pm
4/30 V Boys Golf @ North Judson 4:30pm
5/1 V Girls Softball vs Thomas Edison (H) 4:30pm
5/1 V Boys Golf vs Morgan (H) 4:30pm
5/1 V Boys Baseball @ Kouts 4:30pm
5/1 MS Track @ Boone Grove 4:30pm
5/2 V Boys Baseball @ Marquette 5:00pm
5/2 V Girls Softball vs North White (H) 4:30pm
5/3 V Boys Baseball vs Boone Grove (H) 4:30pm
5/3 V Girls Softball vs Boone Grove (H) 4:30pm
5/4 V Track @ Kouts 9:00am

Sign-ups are available in
the office  for 

2024-2025 Robotics
and Drone teams.

Robotics will be for
incoming 

3rd grade and up.
Drone will be for incoming 

4th grade and up.

Graduation is @ 7:00 p.m. on Friday
May 31st. Students will be given 8

seats reserved on the gym floor. The
rest of family and friends can sit in
the bleachers. Seats will be marked

on the floor for each student. It will be
up to the senior parents to let family

know who has reserved seating.
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Monday
Cinnamon pretzel
Chicken tenders

Wedges
Broccoli

Roll
Chilled fruit & milk

Tuesday
Breakfast pizza
Walking taco

Corn
Cookie

Chilled fruit & milk

Wednesday
Banana bread

Hot dog
Pasta salad

Baked beans
Chilled fruit & milk

Thursday
Breakfast pizza
Sub sandwich

Chips
Carrots/dip

Chilled fruit & milk

Friday
Pancake on a stick
Big Daddy pizza

Tator tots
Salad

 Chilled fruit & milk
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Did you know that April 26th is Arbor Day? Arbor Day is celebrated
on the last Friday in the month of April. It is a day in which people
are encouraged to plant trees. We would like to thank the Indiana
DNR for giving each 3rd grader their very own tree. They are so
excited to plant them in their own yards and watch them grow. 
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Our Tiger Care program is 
recycling ink jet cartridges

from now until the end of the
school year.

Funds will go toward program
supplies.

Donate yours by dropping it
into the box in the Tiger Care

room or the school office.


